
Saira’s Message

Dear Friends of Chandail,

HOW TIME FLIES! One year has gone by 
since I became owner of Chandail and I have
been reflecting on all the great things that have
happened throughout the year. It was an amazing
first year, which we celebrated on April 30th.
Chandail was filled with customers and special
guests throughout the day. I would like to thank
everyone for making my first year a success.

As many of you know, education and learning
are very important to me, which is why I love 
to be both teacher and student! To kick off 
year two, Tony Minieri was our special Chandail
guest teacher in June. Tony shared his needle-
point talents as he taught a 3 day Embellishment
Class. Everyone had such a great time with him
that I have asked him to come back next year.
For those of you who are looking to broaden 
and refine your needlepoint skills stay tuned.
There are more classes scheduled for 2013 
and lots more to come in 2014. To encourage
learning I have started the “Love to Learn 
Club” at Chandail. Details can be found on 
the Chandail website.

In closing, it is very important to keep the
Needlearts alive, so please join me in exposing
younger generations to our wonderful world 
of needlepoint. I also would like to let you 
know that I will be “recharging my battery” 
for a couple of weeks this summer, therefore,
Chandail will be closed from July 15th – 27th.
When I return, I would love for you to stop 
by and visit as I stock the shop with many 
new threads, beads and canvases.

Happy Stitching, Saira
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Santa Bells
Part II
SANTA BELL FANS 
THE WAIT IS OVER. 
Part II of Santa Bells has 
arrived and is equally 
as spectacular as Part I. 
This is a unique series 
of Melissa Shirley 
Santa’s, created at 
our request, in a 
special bell 
shape. The 
stitch guide for 
this set is by the dynamic
duo Cindy Howland 
and Kathy Kulesza. 

You will receive 
a complete kit 
monthly for 3 
consecutive 
months.  
Remember 
Part I is always 
available.  
$250/month.



We are proud to introduce Exclusive designs 
for Chandail from some of our favorite designers.

Needlework Gnomes by Raymond Crawford.
A collection of six Gnomes each depicting a different needlework hobby.

A Collection of Designs has created two 
six month series of mini stockings.
Both are quick to stitch and great to take on a trip to keep your
fingers busy. Pricing for both of these series can be found on our 
website @ www.chandailneedlework.com.

Witches Stockings – a whimsical collection of 6 mini
socks for all you Halloween lovers out there.
Stitch guides by Cindy Howland and Kathy Kulesza
Available:  October         Deposit:  $ 

AND

The Elves Socks – These adorable sock ornaments are 
the perfect addition to any ornament collection. Perfect for gift 
giving.  Available:  December     Deposit:  $

We have Melissa Shirley’s “Stitch ‘n Witches” 
canvases.
MELISSA HAS CREATED FIVE INDIVIDUAL CANVASES
out of her original Stitch ‘n Witch canvas design which debuted 
earlier this year. This will be a 5 month series beginning in 
October. Please call the shop for further details.

Exclusive Designs for Chandail
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The Teacher’s Table
Guest Teacher, Julia Snyder - August 30th – August 31st 
JULIA WILL BE TEACHING “SPRING HAS SPRUNG” A FLORAL CANVAS OF BLOOMING COLORS.
This piece incorporates a variety of ribbon work and beads bringing this canvas to life.  Julia Snyder, is the well
known author of a variety of needlepoint books, including 176 Amazing Stitches to Unlock Creativity, Backgrounds
& Such, and Darn Fillings. Class size is limited to 12 and filling up fast.  Lunch will be provided.

Call to reserve your seat now

for this exciting project!

Date: Friday, August 30th -
Saturday, August 31st

Time: 9:30 am - 4:00 pm

Class Fee: $300 
(lunch provided)

Deposit: $150 
(non refundable)

Kit Fee: $250

KATHY KULESZA will be joining us in October.  Watch your email for further details.



Shop Hours
Days grow shorter and it’s dark earlier. Our winter hours:

Monday - Wednesday 10:00 AM - 8:00 PM
Thursday - Friday  10:00 AM - 6:00 PM

Saturday 10:00 AM - 3:30 PM
SUNDAY - Closed

1ST SATURDAY OF EVERY MONTH, JOIN US FOR “SATURDAY STITCH IN” — 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Vacation Closing
Monday, July 15th – Saturday, July 27th

Finishing Deadlines
HALLOWEEN: Thursday, August 15th

THANKSGIVING & HANUKAH: Saturday, August 31st

CHRISTMAS: Sunday, September 1st

Love to Learn Club - Class Rewards Program
When completing a total of 9 classes taken with our guest teachers 

you will receive a $150 class fee credit toward your 10th class.  (No expiration.)

Don’t forget to “LIKE US” on Facebook
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Finishing Sale
All finishing will receive a 10% discount during the month of July (excludes all trim and fabric).  

This will give you an incentive to stitch away while we are closed for vacation.

Chandail Buyer’s Reward Programs
Receive a one time 20% discount on any canvas purchase with your receipts 

totaling $250 of regular priced merchandise.


